
 

 

September 28, 2017 
 
 
 
WGME 
81 Northport Drive 
Portland, ME 
Attn: Craig Clark 
 
Re:  WGME - Renovation 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
     This letter is to confirm that the fire protection system at the above referenced location has been 
modified in accordance with NFPA #13, City of Portland and Maine State Fire Marshal’s 
requirements. 
 
Very truly yours, 

Tim White 

Tim White 
Superintendent 
207/233-9101 
 
 
 


